
BELLE FOURCHE RIVER WATERSHED PARTNERSHIP 
August 19-20, 2021 – ONLINE MINUTES 

 
On Thursday, August 19, 2021, 1:38 PM, Justin Krajewski emailed the $500 
donation request from the Sand County Foundation to the BFRWP for sponsoring 
the Leupold 2021 Award To: HeislerJ@sdplains.com; timreich@rushmore.com; 
conniemc54@yahoo.com; kfjensensd@gmail.com Cc: 
Yvette.Kirkman@sd.nacdnet.net. Subject: FYR - Leopold Conservation Award 
Donation? 
 
On Thursday, August 19, 2021, 2:09 PM, Karl Jensen emailed to move that we 
make our standard contribution of $500.00 towards the Leopold Award. On 
Thursday, August 19, 2021, 2:51 PM, Connie McPherson emailed and seconded 
the Karl’s motion. On Thursday, August 20, 2021, 7:07 AM, Tim Reich emailed 
that the motion and 2nd and all in favor, the motion passed. 
 
 
 

  


